
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  

SPECIAL NOTICE 
	
  
There will not be a Duarte Public Services Commission meeting on 
Wednesday, May 11, 2016. 

	
  
	
  
The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Duarte Public Services 
Commission will be Wednesday, June 8, at 7:00pm. 

	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  

Kristen Petersen 
Assistant City Manager 

	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
Posted in display directory outside City Hall.  


